
Submitter: Mary McMurray 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure: HB3414 

As a thirty-plus year resident of Portland, and professional consultant for architectural 

history, I am very concerned to see the proliferation of poorly-designed and 

dominating buildings in our city. This bill will do NOTHING to alleviate the community 

suffering from lack of any housing for the tent dwellers on our streets. It will adversely 

affect the historic presence of older structures, and decimate more of our tree 

canopy. I can see no benefit from this bill except for the developers and their friend in 

government. Thank you for your consideration. 


